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MESSAGES
It’s been a lovely week here at Cranleigh. 

Tuesday saw our successful Moving Up Day
where children had the chance to meet
their new teachers in their September
classrooms. Today’s Family Fun Day has been
a fantastic way to end the week. Thank you
so much for your generous donations and
support in making it such a special event for
the entire community.

A gentle reminder that the term dates for the
next academic year have been on our
website for a while, so please do take a look
if you haven’t already.

It’s been very warm this week, but the
children have coped brilliantly. Please rest
assured that we’re doing all we can to help
them stay cool.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!

Mrs Kate Pelazza
Headteacher



Dates for
your diary

Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

Primary Maths Challenge at Glebelands

2pm - Year 6 End of Year Production

Last Week for After-School Clubs WC 7th July

Monday 7th July

Friday 11th July

Final After-School Club Today Thursday 10th July

End of Year Reports Home Monday 14th July

Tuesday 15th July1:15pm - Year 6 Leavers’ Service
(St. Nicolas Church)

4:30-6:30pm - Year 6 Leavers’ Party Thursday 17th July

Last Day of Term - 1:15pm Finish Friday 18th July

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar


From September, we are updating our Uniform Policy to
allow plain black trainers or trainer-style shoes as part of

the school uniform. 

To maintain a smart and consistent look, these must be
entirely black, including the soles, with no coloured logos. 

We're making this change to be more inclusive and
practical for all pupils, helping them move comfortably
and confidently throughout the day—whether they're
running, climbing, jumping, or simply enjoying active

play. It may also save some families money; if your child
already owns suitable trainers, there’s no need to buy an

additional pair of shoes.

Children can, of course, still wear normal school shoes if
they/you prefer.

SCHOOL UNIFORM UPDATE

https://magnumenterprises.co.uk/
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Uniform-Policy-2025-v2.pdf


It was the Cranleigh Carnival last Saturday
and what a brilliant day it was! I went along
with Miss Killick, Mrs Conisbee, Mrs Williams
and Mrs Jones, and we were joined by lots

of our lovely children. Despite the heat,
they all did an amazing job and made us
incredibly proud. Each of them received a

certificate in today’s Awards Assembly.
Thank you to the parents who walked with
us too; we really appreciated your support!

CRANLEIGH CARNIVAL!



Faith
As we come to the end of a busy term, we’ve really seen
endurance in action across the school. Children have
kept going with their learning, supported one another,
and shown great resilience, even during the hot weather!
It’s been a great reminder that endurance isn’t about
doing everything perfectly, but about showing up, trying
our best, and not giving up when things feel tough.

This value links closely with attendance. Being in school
every day helps children stay on track with their learning,
build friendships, and feel confident. We know that
challenges come up, and it’s not always easy, but we’re
here to support everyone to keep going. 

"Let’s not get tired of doing what is good. At
the right time, we will be rewarded if we

don’t give up."
Galatians 6:9 (simplified)

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/mission-vision-and-values
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/key-information/attendance


This week at Cranleigh
Today we enjoyed a fun Non-School Uniform and Crazy
Hair Day, organised by The Friends PTA. It was great to

see so many creative hairstyles and colourful outfits
around school. Thank you to everyone who took part
and donated – it was a brilliant fundraising event and

your support is really appreciated.

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/cranleigh-primary-friends-association-pta




CLASS STAR OF THE
WEEK

HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD House Point Winners

Robins Jaisri Leon Katie, Georgie, Posie

Sparrows Sebastian Thomas-Joe Otto, Grace, Casey

Owls Alfie Norbert Caleb, Clara, Penny

Swans Luke Vogue Amelia, Liliana, Maansvi

Kingfishers Brielle Scarlett Cassie, Amelia, Mary

Herons Charlie Chethi Husna, Lilou, Charlie

Cranes Ollie Elsie Naz, Gabby, Annie, Alex

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

RECEPTIONRECEPTION YEAR 3YEAR 3 YEAR 6YEAR 6

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers  Adventurers

755 708 663622



Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

N. Jackson:  Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

M. Parry:  Local Committee Safeguarding Lead

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.
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Have a lovely weekend!


